
TUBMAN TIMES  
SEPTEMBER, 2022 

H.T.A.S.C TEACHERS 
•A WARM WELCOME BACK TO MR. 
J. (Grades 3-5) AND TO MS. KACY 
(K-2) 

   AND 
INTRODUCING MR. H.  THE SOCIAL /
EMOTIONAL LEARNING TEACHER FOR 
ALL STUDENTS (K-5) 

WE’RE OFF TO A GREAT START! 
THE FIRST FEW DAYS

Our Community

Reading time Grades K-5

Homework Grades 3-5

Homework K-2

   K-2 Problem Solving 
while Building

• We still have some openings in 
Kindergarten - Second Grade. 
Please spread the word! 

• Contact Mrs. S. for a registration 
form, 845-473-0141 OR just drop 
in during program hours (3:00 - 
5:30). We’d love to meet you with 
or without your child 

• We follow the Poughkeepsie City 
Schools Calendar. 

• If your child does not go to school 
for any reason,  (sickness, 
suspension, traveling) we 
respectfully request that you do 
not send them to program.  

• We do provide a healthy snack 
and water for your child when 
they arrive. There’s no need to 
send a snack. 

Contact Us at 

htasc.programdirector@gmail.com 

OR call 845-473-0141


